
What will the end of the school year look like? 

From 22nd June, it will be possible to hold the traditional school events of a social nature which are associated 
with the conclusion of the school years, i.e.: 

• the presentation of school reports 

• end-of-year photographs 

• an official farewell to students in their final year 

• concerts in the case of Arts Primary Schools 

All pupils without any symptoms of viral illnesses will be able to attend the events. 

 


